
Spring 2 
Writing In writing this half term, we will be exploring non-chronological 

reports and creating a report from our Science learning about 
materials. We will then revisit the genre of persuasive adverts, 
where we will use our History and reading learning to persuade 
children to come to a workhouse. 

Maths This half term in Maths, will be learning about perimeter and area, 
followed by statistics. Additionally, we will be continuing to revisit 
the four operations in our arithmetic lessons.  

Reading We are reading Street Child by Berlie Doherty, which is linked to our 
History unit of the Industrial Revolution.   

DT In DT, we will be learning about the purpose of bridges. Using a 
design brief, we will become builders and architects to design and 
create our own bridge for a purpose.   

History We will be learning about the Industrial Revolution, specifically 
looking at how Reading was effected by it. We will be exploring the 
three B’s of Reading.  

Computing In Computing, we will be learning how to read and interpret data 
efficiently, organising our own data and using avatars to add to 
data.    

Science This term we will be building on our knowledge of properties of 
materials. We will be looking at the key question ‘are all changes in 
materials irreversible’ and carrying out many experiments to help 
answer this.  

RE Christianity is our religion for this half term. We will be exploring 
out key questions of: ‘How significant is it for Christians to believe 
that God intended Jesus to die?’ 

Latin We will continue our unit ‘Clean and Healthy’ this half term. In this 
unit, our grammatical focus will be adverbs and how to identify 
their endings in Latin. Additionally, we will be learning about 
medicine and how Romans stayed clean and healthy.  

PE In indoor PE, we will be learning new Yoga poses and how Yoga can 
help with flexibility and calming. In outdoor PE, we will explore the 
sport of Netball by learning to throw, catch and play according to 
the rules in a team sport.  

Connect In PSHE this half term, we will be exploring how we can connect to 
others. We will continue to complete tasks from the Knighthood 
programme throughout this half term.  

Music In music, we are beginning to learn our new instrument: the 
recorder. We will be listening to pieces of music that are played on 
the recorder and beginning to learn music notes. By the end of the 
unit, we will be reading music including three notes and playing 
these on the recorder.  

 


